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April is Credit Union Youth Month!  
Kids can open a savings account with our $5 youth 

voucher during the month of April! 
Check out Kids Corner on our website for fun activities! 

Tuesday, April 5
th

 we are hosting Smart Money Kids Read Event at Menominee County Library 

Thursday, April 7
th

 we are hosting Smart Money Kids Read Event at Spies Public Library  

Friday, April 8
th

 we are hosting Smart Money Kids Read Event at Menominee County Library 

Friday, April 29
th

 & Saturday, April 30
th

 we will be at the Honeydukes booth for Harry Potter Night 
held by the Spies Public Library at Henes Park in Menominee 

Saturday, April 30
th

 we will be at Healthy Kids Day at the Menominee YMCA 

Monday, May 30
th

 Memorial Day closed 



 

 

Community Corner! 

Meet Our New Staff! 
Becca Van Hese  has joined the Stephenson 

Branch. She loves spending time in the 

kitchen baking and canning. Camping, hik-

ing, and kayaking are some of her favorite 

activities. Becca enjoys spending time out-

side. Her dog Pepper is a Yellow Lab and is 

currently a year and half.  Welcome to the 

Integra First team! 

WWW.INTEGRAFIRSTFCU.COM 
Like us on Facebook, LinkedIn, and Instagram! 


